
UNTU SEASON’S GREETINGS

MERRY CHRISTMAS

GENERAL SECRETARY: COBUS VAN VUUREN

As this is a season of giving, let us continue giving the LOVE and support to each

other and carry this spirit of LOVE into 2025. Remembering that JESUS CHRIST has

shown us this LOVE when HE died, hung on the cross and rose on the third day. 

I extend my Blessings and that of JESUS CHRIST to you and your family, that you be

Blessed, Safe and have a Prosperous year in 2025.

The “ho ho ho” season is just around the corner. I can almost

hear the sound of “Last Christmas” playing in my ears.

Dear Members, Staff and Colleagues

I am delighted to be able to wish you all, wherever you are

in the country a merry Christmas and and a sparkling New

Year! 
Isaiah 9:6 says “For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government

will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God,

Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” 

May your holiday season be as awesome as working with you has been!

Your collective efforts have been pivotal to our success.

Salute Amandla

UNTU
UNITED NATIONAL TRANSPORT UNION

VICE PRESIDENT:LUVUYO MDYOGOLO

The Tomorrow is not guaranteed so please take the time to appreciate the

small things in life, and tell them that you love and appreciate them. It is

the season of giving, those who can please make a difference in a

stranger’s life by giving something, a compliment goes a long way, let

someone cut in front of you in the long queue, give up your seat at the

bus stop, pay the toll fee for the car behind you. For those who is

travelling please do remember to be safe on the roads.

Enjoy your well-deserved rest and see you all back in the new year.

Christmas greetings,

President.

Wielligh Meyer.

Revolutionary and seasonal greetings to All Untu members

Wishing you a wonderful holiday season and warmest

wishes this holiday season. May your holidays sparkle with

joy and laughter, wishing you all the happiness your holiday 

EXECUTIVE COUNCILLOR: LINCOLN VISAGIE

It's that time of the year to just be appreciative of the

opportunity to experience God's grace upon our lives.

Nothing is more important than to acknowledge that this is

the time to love, laugh and time to be grateful for our  healthy 

families.Let us go out and enjoy these wonderful times with friends and family and

please be safe.

Wishing all blessed Christmas and a happy new year 

Councillor Wevers

and commitment to our beloved Union. Together, we have faced

challenges, celebrated victories, and strengthened the bonds that make

UNTU such a powerful and united front. 

This time of year is an opportunity for reflection, renewal, and rest. I

encourage you all to take a well-deserved break, surrounded by the

warmth of family, friends, and loved ones. May this holiday season bring

you peace, joy, and fulfillment, and may the new year ahead be filled with

continued strength, unity, and success. Thank you for your dedication,

and for standing together as one united voice. I am proud to serve as

your General Secretary, and I look forward to what we will accomplish

together in the year to come.

Wishing you all a blessed, restful, and joyous festive season.

Cobus van Vuuren

General Secretary

can hold. May the spirit of Christmas bring you comfort, peace, and
happiness.Wishing you a festive season wrapped in love and topped with joy.
Against all adversaries, the interest of the workers will always remain our primary
focus.

We applaud you for your dedication and hard work, rendering an adequate and
reliable service to our customers.

The Comrades, who will continue to work during this festive season, be safe,
vigilant and alert, by getting sufficient rest.

EXECUTIVE COUNCILLOR: HARDHAW TIKUM

Undeniably the entire World celebrates CHRISTMAS, but we

need to focus on the reason for this season, and there is

ONLY ONE correct answer and that is JESUS CHRIST. We all

set aside everything and choose to celebrate CHRISTmas. 

EXECUTIVE COUNCILLOR: PLY WEVERS

P r i d e .  U n i t y .  T r u s t

 PRESIDENT: WIELLIGH MEYER
2024 has come to an end.

More than ever, this was a year where we saw

changes and challenges. It is time that we put

all that behind us and place our focus where it

needs to be, with our loved ones. 

Dear Loyal UNTU Members, 

As the year draws to a close and we enter this

festive season, I want to take a moment to

extend my heartfelt gratitude to each and

every one of you for your unwavering loyalty -


